
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
COMMUNICATIONS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:4359
ANSWERED ON:21.08.2000
NEW TELEPHONE CONNECTIONS IN GURGAON 
SUDHA YADAV

Will the Minister of COMMUNICATIONS be pleased to state:

(a) the number of complaints received by the Government regarding installation of new telephone connections in Gurgaon, Haryana
during the last six months; 

(b) the details thereof; 

(c) whether the Government propose to conduct any inquiry in the matter; and 

(d) if so, the details thereof and if not, the reasons therefore?

Answer

(a) No specific complaints have been received on this account. However , enquiries are received at all levels regarding the likely date
for providing new telephone connections for wait-listed applicants. 

(b, c & d) Not applicable in view of (a) above. 
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